
Please pick up an application in the school office or on 
the district website, www.usd113.org and return the 

completed form by February 23, 2018, to the 
appropriate school. Screenings will be held on March 

2nd at SES, March 16th at Axtell and April 6th at Wetmore. 
You will be contacted prior to the screening date for an 

appointment. 
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